

## **Expression of Interest for Open City Council Seat**

From Enrique Dolmo Jr <44enrique@gmail.com>

Date Mon 1/6/2025 6:56 PM

To City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

## Dear Capitola City Council,

Happy New Year! I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my interest in the upcoming open seat on the Capitola City Council. I would be honored to be considered for this opportunity to serve and contribute to our beloved city's continued growth and improvement.

As someone deeply committed to Capitola, I am particularly passionate about addressing the needs of our youth, seniors, and underserved populations. I believe that investing in all our neighbors is a key step toward creating a thriving, sustainable community for generations to come.

My dedication to and love for our city is why I ran for public office. I volunteer at the Santa Cruz Juvenile Hall and currently serve on both the Capitola Historical Museum Board and the Capitola Chief Advisory Board. These experiences have allowed me to collaborate with community members and gain valuable insight into the needs and goals of our city.

I love our community. Thank you for considering my candidacy for the open seat. I would be grateful for the opportunity to serve and work alongside the Council to make Capitola an even better place to live and grow.

Sincerely, Enrique Dolmo Jr

about:blank 1/1